
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 8/26/2016 4:59:52 PM
Subject: Paul Mochrie -Out of office from August 29th to September 5th

Dear Mayor and Council,

I will be away from the office from Monday, August 29th to Tuesday, September 5th (both days inclusive). 
During my absence, please contact Patrice Impey, GM – Financial Services. Patrice can be reached at 
604.873.7610 or 604.603.5314.

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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